
From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/28/2013 5:37:32 PM
Subject: Note from Rep. Wayne George

FYI -  Rep. Wayne George delivered you a nice handwritten note thanking you for your help with the job 
announcement in Marion County. I've left it on your desk for you to see.

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O: (803) 734-6068 | C: (803) 429-4561
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